
	

	

	
19 December 2019 
 
Mr Matthew Sprott 
A/Director 
Coal & Quarries Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
PO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Dear Mr Sprott 
 
Mandalong Mine – Water Management Plan 
 
On 9 September 2019, Centennial Mandalong submitted an incident report to the Department of 
Planning, Industry & Environment associated with a discharge event from LDP003 at the Mandalong 
Mine Access Site (MMAS) Sediment Control Dam on Friday 30 August 2019 until Sunday 1 September 
2019.  
 
As a result of this environmental incident, a review of the Mandalong Mine Water Management Plan was 
undertaken in accordance with the requirements of Schedule 6, Condition 7 of the Mandalong Southern 
Extension Project SSD 5144 development consent. 
 
The review of the Mandalong Mine Water Management Plan resulted in minor updates to the 
management plan being required. These updates have now been completed. As such, a revised 
Mandalong Mine Water Management Plan has been enclosed for approval. A tracked changed version of 
the revised Mandalong Mine Water Management Plan has also been enclosed to facilitate the review of 
this management plan by the Department. 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information in regards to this matter, please contact me 
on my mobile 0407 207 530 or email james.wearne@centennialcoal.com.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
James Wearne 
Group Approvals Manager 
 
 
Enclosed 

 Mandalong Mine Water Management Plan – December 2019 
 Mandalong Mine Water Management Plan – December 2019 Tracked Changes 

	


